From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 13/10/2024 10:11:22 AM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission
13/10/2024

MISS Georga Malcolm
- 6 Careel head road RD
Avalon Beach NSW 2107

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5/ 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

Please review this planning for a Dan Murphys.

We have a local bottle shop at palm Beach and North Avalon. Small bottle shops that suit the
locations with lovely owners.

The shops we have now are part of the charm and suit this small quiet charming place.

A Dan murphys bottle shop is such an unnecessary addition that completely destroys the
charm of our current small businesses at careel bay shops and attracts such a BOGAN look
to the place. We have one at Mona vale for large party planning.

It is just so grossly out of place here.

Please don’t destroy other small businesses we love to bring in a gross large bogan type
business that we just don’t need.





